
CROSS COMPARISON OF GREEN TESTIMONY

1999 TESTIMONY 2003 DEPOSITION

Visited the property in 1982
and cleared out the road a
bit. TR. 57. ‘

Green first visited the
property with Elden Harrild
in 1982 and physically drove
in a small two wheel drive
car to the top where the
house now is located. Depo
Page 16

This road had not been used
in years. Originally it was
a native trail.
Archaeologists have been up
there. The road itself
originally had been a trail
and then was driven on. My
grandfather would often go up
there. TR. 59,

In her first visit in 1982,
Green was able to transit the
trail (marked in green pen)
in an automobile to where the
cabin is. Depo Page 24-25.

Green went to Art McTaggart
and they cleared the old
telephone road going into the
property. Green went up and
took down trees about 4” in
diameter. Trees had grown up
so you couldn’t drive in.
Cleared out the trail going
to the bluff where the
oversight is. TR. 64.

When Green went up there with
Elden Harrild in the summer
of 1982 she could drive up to
where the cabin site is.
Depo Page 26. Did not remove
any sizable trees in 1982.
Clearing was limited to
overhanging branches or trees
less than 4” in diameter.
Depo Page 38-39.

In 1982 we “went up and took
down four inch in diameter,
about, trees that had grown
up in the road so you
couldn’t drive in. Cleared -
-- cleared to the side,
brush. Cleared out the trail
going to the bluff where the
oversight is. That sort of
thing.” TR. 64. Cleared
trees in 1982. TR. 380.

First work (1982) was
clearing the road wider using
an axe and a hand saw.
Cleared small pieces under
4”, Cut and stacked small
trees and had Bill Arrington
cut larger trees. Cleared
out an area part way and
stacked stuff there. Depo
Page 17-18


